
The University Office of Student Conduct  
Medical Assistance Policy 
The health, safety, and welfare of University of South Alabama students are of the utmost 
importance. As such, all students are expected to alert appropriate emergency officials to the 
existence of potentially serious or life-threatening situations. The Medical Assistance Policy 



What University policy violations are NOT eligible for 
disciplinary exemption under the Medical Assistance Policy? 
Certain University policy violations are not eligible for disciplinary exemptions due to the severity of 
the incident.  This policy does not protect flagrant or serious violations of the Code of Student 
Conduct or other university policies, including, but not limited to, the following: physical abuse or 
violence, sexual misconduct, hazing, harassment, theft, or vandalism.  

 


